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Dear [Recipient’s Name], 

 

I am Dr. Ashish Kakar, a Physical Therapist at Walter Reed National Military Medical 

Center. I am writing to express my strong support for HB 3824, which aims to 

modernize physical therapy practice. 

 

In military treatment facilities, physical therapists are empowered to perform a 

comprehensive range of tasks, enabling us to provide immediate care to active duty 

members at the point of injury. This approach not only enhances patient care but also 

significantly reduces costs for facilities and taxpayers. I am a firm advocate for this 

bill and believe it will have a positive impact on healthcare delivery. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you require further information or support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ashish Kakar, PT, DPT   

Board Certified Orthopaedic Physical Therapist  


